Johnston, Charles

From: Brott, Suo A
Sent: 18 February :

To: localplan
Subject: Scottish Borders Local Development Plan: Proposed Plan
Dear Sirs

Thank you for giving Cumbria County Council the opportunity to respond to your current consultation.

We have not identified any cross border issues and have no comments on your emerging Plan at this time. However,
we would be grateful if you could keep us informed as your Plan progresses.

This is an officer level response.
Regards

Sue Brett
Minerals & Waste Planning Policy Team

Cumbria Counti Council
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